
	
  

                                                                    Dec. 2015 – Jan. 2016 
 
Dear Prayer Partners and Supporters, 
 
     What an eventful past few months it has been!  In December, we had our 
parents here with us and we were able to complete our very first translation 
project (a missional devotion).  This was very exciting for us as we tested out the 
waters of how well everything would be done.  We were blown away by the 
quality of both the translation work and the printing of the books.  We are 
currently underway translating our second book that will deal with discipleship.  
We have started relatively small with these books and we will be moving into 
full Bible commentaries in the future.  Of course, this will take time and money.   
If you would like to be involved in helping with this or have questions regarding 
this please contact my father at: jrobvitv@gmail.com. 
     In the beginning of January we moved locations of Grace Baptist Church 
Chattarpur to a better location with more visibility.   It is a better space with an 
office upstairs that we can meet for Bible classes.  We are currently having some 
work done inside and trying to get ready for a re-launch at the end of March. 
     We have been working at building our relationships with the families of 
those that come to our church.  Please help us pray for these dear people that 
they will come to church and also that they may be saved.  
     We are back in the states right now trying to get some paperwork 
fixed. We arrived on the 28th of Jan.  We ask for your prayers in this, as it 
has been several years since we applied for our visas.  If everything goes 
well, we should be able to get a 10 year visa this time and will not have to 
leave India every 6 months.  Everything is fine, it is just that when we 
arrived 3 years ago, we knew we would have to change our paperwork, 
not only for us, but also for others that plan to come, live, and work in 
India.  We believe we have accomplished this and are applying for all the 
paperwork now.  We should be back in the country around the middle of 
March.  Help us pray that the will of God will be done in and through our 
lives. 
     We are also planning on starting our 3rd church at the end of this year, 
sometime in November or December.  Uttam will be the pastor of this church.  
He has been growing and learning for the past 2 years and if we can get him 
adequately prepared, we will go forward.  I want to set him up for success, not 
failure.  
     One good thing about us being gone is that there are 2 Indians pastoring 
both our churches.  They are good men, who love Jesus and desire to see their 
country reached for Christ.  Please pray for both these young men and the 
churches 
     Thank you so much for your prayers and support. I honestly don’t know 
what we would do without all of your prayers.  We need it as much as you do. 
God is working, but the devil is also fighting. 
 
The Roberts Family, 
Jim, Autumn, Elijah and Ali Grace 

	
  


